

CARA Bulletin

20 January 2020

Two opportunities to meet

CARA Walking Group: we have talked about forming this group for some time, but until now no-one has volunteered to organise the walks, even though various people have expressed an interest in participating. So, your Committee are pleased that our Social Team have decided to start with a walk to Bradford on Avon, just to start the ball rolling.

CARA Walk 1: the canal walk from Bath to Bradford on Avon? Friday, 13th March.

Meet at 10am, behind the Holburne museum. The walk is 10 miles long and will take approx. 4.5 hours including a 30 minute coffee stop at The George at Bathampton. We will finish at the Canal Tavern, Bradford on Avon for agood quality pub lunch.

Return to Bath by bus or by train. The train leaves B-o-A at 16.03 and every half hour. The Station is approximately 5 minutes walk from Station to Pub if you just want to join the walkers for lunch only. Unfortunately, no train stops at Avoncliff around 2pm, if walkers wanted a shorter walk - so it is the full 10 miles or just join us for lunch only! We need members to confirm attendance by Tuesday 10th March, please, for lunch booking.

Please notify Rosie Tunstall at 10 Circus if you plan to join our first walk. Bring your own water and snacks.

FoBRA Winter Reception : See attached publicity flyer with details

CARA, along with 31 other Bath Residents Associations, belongs to the Federation of Bath Residents Associations (FoBRA). Each year they hold two drinks receptions – the Winter one indoors and the Summer one outdoors. It is a good opportunity to meet other people with a shared interest in where they live, how to best manage it and how to improve it, by sharing knowledge and best practice. It is usual for senior members of the Council and the Cabinet to attend, along with some other people with influence, so a good chance to air your views and concerns.

Several members of CARA's Committee will be attending and hope to see you there. Please apply direct.

CARA Committee 2019/20 Ou		email addresses are on our website www.carabath.com	
Barry Gilbertson	Chairman	Bernard Horn	Secretary
Richard Brown	Vice Chairman/Traffic	Anne Love	Waste
Malcolm Baldwin	FoBRA	Mike Richardson	Treasurer
George Feiger	Traffic	Ron Temperton	City Centre Action Group

Website: www.carabath.com E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/

